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Submission: To whom it may concern 
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We are writing to state that we vigorously oppose the amalgamation of our Council, The City of Sydney Council, with Botany 
Bay, Randwick, Waverley and Woollahra Councils. The City of Sydney controls a densely populated area including residential 
and business interests. As Glebe residents we have appreciated all the improvements within our Precinct especially the 
opening up of the Blackwattle Bay area. We feel that these improvements would never have eventuated if we were part of a 
mega council. We believe that a mega Council would not meet our needs.  
Yours faithfully, 
Elizabeth and Alan Rowley 
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